
 

 

Carlisle Infant School 

News from Carlisle  13th March 2024 

Message  From Ms Brittain—Headteacher 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 It has been fabulous to see so many of our pupils excited 
about reading during World Book Day and the Year 1 Bedtime 
Story Event.  A really big thank you to the CSA for organising 
the story swap  and to all the families for donating books for 
this. Developing a love of reading is key to supporting your 
child in their learning across all areas so please do support 
this at home. I absolutely love discovering 
new children’s picture books , one that 
arrived on my desk this week that I can 
recommend is Out of the Blue  by Robert 
Tregoning, a great story for celebrating 
our differences. 

 

Finally, a huge thank you to our admin 
team, Mrs Hale joined Mrs Baines in the office earlier this term and the 
pair of them are doing a fabulous job. If you don’t already do follow us on 
Instagram, carlisleinfantschoolinsta  to find out more about life in school, 
it really does give you an insight into how your children spend their day 
at school. 

We are looking forward to our Dig Day this Saturday. Please come along. 

Best wishes 

Zoë Brittain 

Comic Relief-Friday 15th March  

We will be supporting Comic Relief on Friday 15th March. This 

will be a Mufti day and  children can come to school wearing 

red or an item of red clothing if they wish. There will be a sug-

gested donation of £1 which has been added to your Arbor ac-

count, via  the ’School Shop’ tab in case you prefer to pay 

online. Please remember Toucan class you will be doing your 

scooter training. 

Inconsiderate Parking! 

Please note we have received a few complaints from local neighbours regarding inconsiderate parking and 

blocking of driveways, (including the school driveway), by Carlisle parents at drop off/pick up time. Please 

can we request you park respectfully at all times. 

A black mini, the registration of which has been shared with the school! 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Afterschool Club Flyers-Summer Term 

The club flyers for the summer term will be sent out via Arbor in the next few 

days. Please note there will be a new rugby club commencing on a Monday. 

There will be no tennis club for the summer term. 



Diary Dates 

March  

Thursday 14th—Y2 Scooter Training-All Day-Lemur & Leopard 

     - Toucan Class Cake Sale 

Friday 15th –Y2 Scooter Training-Morning-Toucan Class 

Saturday 16th—Dig Day-All welcome to help clear/weed garden areas 

Thursday 21st—Dancing with Don-Whole School-YR will finish at 3.15pm 

Friday 22nd—Y1 St James’ Church-Morning 

   YR Balance Bike Training 

Sunday 24th—Hampton Court Palace Fun Run-See flyer below 

Monday 25th—Y2 Tower of London-Must be at school by 7.45am Please complete 

Google link to give permission and payment to made via Arbor account.            

https://forms.gle/6LirM7jnV9Bvi21Y9  

   - YR Balance Bike Training 

Thursday 28th—End of Term –School finishes at 1.30pm 

 

Easter Holiday –Friday 29th March-Friday 12th April 

April 

Monday 15th—INSET-School Closed 

Tuesday 16th—Children Return 

  16th New Lunch Menu Commences-Please remember to book your child 

lunch choices via your Arbor App. 

Friday 20th—CSA Second Hand Uniform Sale 3pm-Playground 

Monday 22nd April—Summer Term Afterschool Clubs Commence 

Notices/ Reminders  

We have 2 vacancies for Lunch leaders at Carlisle-Please see details below. 
 
Relief Lunch Leader-Vacancy-Ad Hoc. 
https://www.eteach.com/job/relief-lunch-leader-1404454 

       

Full time Lunch leader vacancy  

https://www.eteach.com/jobs?keywords=lunch%20leader&location=Hampton%20TW12,%
20UK&pt=51.4251271,-0.3697277&radius=100 

If you are interested in applying for either vacancy,  please click on the link to the eteah website 
to apply. 

https://forms.gle/6LirM7jnV9Bvi21Y9
https://www.eteach.com/job/relief-lunch-leader-1404454
https://www.eteach.com/jobs?keywords=lunch%20leader&location=Hampton%20TW12,%20UK&pt=51.4251271,-0.3697277&radius=100
https://www.eteach.com/jobs?keywords=lunch%20leader&location=Hampton%20TW12,%20UK&pt=51.4251271,-0.3697277&radius=100


Scooter /Bike Shelter 

We are delighted that a new scooter/bike shelter is being built at Carlisle by the 
wonderful team at Sheddington https://sheddington.org/. They are looking for 
willing volunteers who could  assist with the design and have an interest in 
woodwork/building to assist with the project. We are hoping to get started on 
this at the Dig Day on the 16th March. Please contact Sheddington directly if you 
think you can help. admin@sheddington.org 

  

Dig Day-Saturday 16th March –11am-3pm 

Please come and join us at our Dig Day. We have lots of jobs and would be 

grateful for any help. If  possible, please bring tools, for cutting back, weeding, 

etc. Children are welcome to help too but must be your responsibility. 

Please see the flyer below on page 5. 

From the CSA 

• Thanks to everyone who supported our Quiz Night this last week, including those who were able to 
attend, our sponsors Crystal Clear and Team Mates, plus the amazing prizes donated for the raffle. The 
event raised a huge £2000 for school! 

• Next we have Dig Day this Saturday 11am-3pm, join us to help weed, paint and fix in the school gar-
dens! The CSA will provide free refreshments, and bring a picnic if you're staying over lunch.  

Finally we have just over a week until 16 of our Carlisle runners will be at the Hampton Court Half Mara-
thon - you can sponsor the run here: https://justgiving.com/campaign/run4carlisle, or come and cheer 
them on on the 24th March! 

Thanks for all of your ideas and help so far this term - and get in touch if you would like to help plan for 
the Summer Fair! 

From The CSA Team 

Louise Bloom 

07950663084 

Chair - Carlisle School Association 

www.carlisleschoolassociation.org.uk 

Registered Charity Number 297676 

 

Teddington Athletic Football Club 

Girls only training takes place on a Friday evening at 

Teddington School. Matches are played on a Sunday 

morning at Bushy Park. 

To register your interest please contact Samantha 

Roff, Girls Football Development Manager at 

tafcgirls@gmail.com. 

www.teddingtonathleticfc.com 

Notices/ Reminders cont….. 

mailto:https://sheddington.org/
mailto:admin@sheddington.org
https://justgiving.com/campaign/run4carlisle
http://www.carlisleschoolassociation.org.uk


Local Borough/Area Information 

Safeguarding concern? Are you concerned about the safety or welfare of a child? Please contact the 

SPA (Single Point of Access): 

Phone 020 8547 5008 Online referral * 

If you think a child is in immediate danger you should call 999.*The form is hosted by Richmond Council 

for both Kingston and Richmond.  

Boundless Dance-EASTER EGGSTRAVAGANZA – Easter Holidays – For Ages 4-14 

We are running three different Performing Arts Workshop days in the Easter Holidays for ages 4.5-14 

(split into two groups depending on age – 4.5-7 & 8+). The event also includes an Easter Egg hunt, a fun 

quiz in groups, question time with the workshop leaders and a creatively fun time. Please see below for the 

fabulous days on offer: 

 DATES: Mon 8th – Wed 10th April 2024 

(More details of what’s being delivered each day can be found online) 

VENUE: Teddington Methodist Church, Stanley Road, Teddington. TW11-8TP. 

TIME: 10am-3pm (Early drop off at 9am and late pick at 4pm available to book separately). 

PRICE: 1-Day £40, 2-Days £70, 3-Days £90 

(10% sibling discount on additional bookings) 

 EARLY DROP OFF & LATE STAY: 

9am-10am (£8), 9am-4pm (£14) or 3-4pm (£8) 

 TO BOOK: Please visit www.boundlessarts.co.uk/easter-eggstravaganza and complete a registration 

form. Limited places per group. 

 

Netball Camp 

Our netball camps are open to children from School years 3-10 and are suitable for experienced and aspir-

ing ballers, as well as those new to the game.  

Where: Grey Court School, Richmond Upon Thames TW10 7HN 

When: 2nd, 3rd April & 8th,9th,10th April 

9.00am-12.00noon 

Cases of measles are rising in London. Ensure your children are protected with two doses 

of the MMR vaccine. 

Measles spreads very easily among those who are unvaccinated, and can be a very unpleasant illness. In 

some cases, it can be serious – 1 in 5 children will need hospitalisation. 

The best way to protect children against measles is to ensure that they have had two doses of the MMR 

vaccine. 

To see if your child is up to date with their MMR vaccines, check your child’s red book or contact your GP 

practice. If your child is not up to date, you can either book an appointment: 

at your GP practice, or at a local vaccine clinic. 

Borough News/Reminders/Easter Holiday Activities 

http://richmond.gov.uk/services/children_and_family_care/single_point_of_access/single_point_of_access_for_professionals/make_a_referral_to_spa






I am getting in contact to request spreading aware-
ness about Linden Hall in Hampton and all the 
work we do here to support the local and sur-
rounding communities. 

Please see attached a variety of posters from our 
Little Larks parent toddle play group to our Com-
munity Suppers offering people surplus food and 
freshly prepared meals to enjoy  helping out those 
in need through the cost of living crisis. More infor-
mation on these activities and all the work we do 
can be found on our web-site at 
www.lindenhall.org.uk. 

Kind Regards 

Thomas Hayler 

Centre Manager 

Linden Hall Community News/information 

 

http://www.lindenhall.org.uk

